
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, 17 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Year 12 Students & Parents 
 
Following the meeting yesterday afternoon with the Year 12 parents who were able to attend 
and some discussions with students during the day, we will move the Shalom College Formal 
to Saturday, November 14.  This event will be held at the Bundaberg Multiplex. 
 
We spent some time looking at alternate dates in September and also later in November.  All 
opened up other problems.  November 14th is far from the perfect date and it does present a 
number of issues but it appears that it is our ‘least worst’ option.  I do appreciate the 
feedback I have received by email and phone as well. 
 
Obviously, I am very sorry that we are in the position of having to change both the Retreat 
and the Formal.  It is not something that anyone wanted to do. 
 
At this stage, we will keep the dates for the Year 12 Retreat – May 12, 13 & 14. This will be a 
non-residential event.  We are still looking at the possibility of having this somewhere off 
campus around Bundaberg or Bargara.  
 
Thank you for your support and every best wish as all navigate a fairly tricky period of life.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dan McMahon 
PRINCIPAL 


